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I vehemently oppose this bill. We already have some of the highest property taxes in 

the nation. Additionally, it puts the sole burden of law enforcement on the property 

owner. The burden should be shared by all who would benefit such as renters and 

tourists as well as the unhoused. Why would anybody support such an unfair tax for a 

service that is shared by all. Only a complete fool would even consider taxing one 

segment for a service that is shared by all. Another liberal push to punish property 

owners that worked hard and did the right thing to acquire and own property. Looks a 

lot like redistribution of wealth.  


